
BIRTHDAYS - Wishing a Happy Birthday to Marco 
for Saturday 19th June and Khiauni for Tuesday 
22nd June! 

 
SAVE THE DATE  -  Both SKs and Grade 8s are looking 

forward to you joining them on YouTube for 
their GRADUATION on Thursday 17th June 
at 6:30 pm.  Please note  -  the link will be 
emailed to you by Thursday afternoon. 

 
Please note, school will be dismissed at NOON on this 
day. 
 
FATHER’S DAY PROGRAM  -  Please join us 
virtually for our Father’s Day Program on 
Friday 18th June from 12:50  -  13:30.  Please 
use the Joint Worship Link to attend. 
 
MEET THE NEW TEACHER MORNING  -  On Monday 
21st June, students will have an opportunity to meet 
their new teacher and classmates for the next 
academic year.  Please see the attached schedule and 
links.  Note  -  Grade 8 students do not need to 
attend, and there is no school in the afternoon. 
 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  -  On our last day of school (23rd 
June), we will have a closing ceremony and give out 
student awards.  Please note that Honour Roll and 
Principal’s List Awards will not be given out this year 
due to the challenge with online learning 
and assessments. 
 
School will be dismissed at NOON on this 
day.   
 
SCHEDULE FOR PICK UP/DROP OFF  -  Desk and locker 
contents pick up and textbook/ graduation gown drop 
off days will be as follows.  For parents with children in 
multiple classes, pick up/drop off can be done on one 
day.  Any Gr. 1-2 parents that are unable to come on 
Wednesday 23rd June, please come during one of the 
other pick up/drop off times. 
 
*JK/Gr. 8 graduation gowns, caps, and stoles must be     
  returned. 
 
Wednesday 23rd June, 12:30  -  15:00:  Grades 1-2  -  
please use the playground entrance 
 
Monday 28th June, 12:00  -  18:00:  Grades 3-8 

 

June  17:  NOON DISMISSAL 
           17:  Graduation 6:30 pm 
           18:  Father’s Day Program 12:50 pm 
           21:  Meet the New Teacher Morning 
          22:  Class Day 
          23:  Last Day of School / Closing Ceremony and Awards 
          23:  NOON DISMISSAL 
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     Grade 3 & 4  -  please use the main  entrance 
     Grade 5 & 6  -  please use the playground entrance 
     Grade 7 &8  -  please use the gym entrance 
 
Tuesday 29th June, 15:30  -  18:00 - for those that are 
unable to come on Wednesday 23rd or Monday 28th 
(please use the main entrance) 
 
JUNE’S CHARACTER TRAIT is CITIZENSHIP.   Being a 
good citizen means more than just obeying the laws of 
the land.  It also means being actively involved in 
making our community (including our school) the best 
possible place for all to live. As we become good 
citizens of our community, we are doing the will of our 
Heavenly Father.   
 
Being a good citizen involves possessing many of the 
character traits that we have learned about this year.  
Here’s a list of some ways we can be a good citizen: 
 
1. Be honest and trustworthy 
2. Volunteer to be active in your community 
3. Follow rules and laws 
4. Respect the rights of others 
5. Be informed about the world around you 
6. Respect the property of others 
7. Be compassionate 
8. Take responsibility for your actions 
9. Be a good neighbour 
10. Protect the environment 
 
In the Bible it says, “Remind the people to be subject 
to rulers and authorities, to be obedient, to be ready 
to do whatever is good, to slander no one, to be 
peaceable and considerate, and always to be gentle 
toward everyone.”  Titus 3: 1-2 NIV 
 
TUITION PAYMENTS  -  Please continue to make your 
tuition payments on time each month.  June’s 
payment is now past due.  During the stay-at-home 
order, payments can be made as follows: 
 
Credit Cards  -  pay online at our website. Scroll to the 
bottom of the Tuition Fees page and you will see the 
link to pay the tuition. (No student number is needed.)   
 

Debit Cards  -  For those unable to use a credit card, it is 
possible to ‘Send an Interac e-transfer’ from your bank’s 
web page to the school’s bank account. Please contact 
our Treasurer, Barb, by email at kozybee@gmail.com to 
set this up. 
 
Please note, for those who are set up to have their pay-
ments taken from their credit card in the office, the secre-
tary will continue to do this for the time being. 
 
EMAILS  -  Please remember to check your emails regular-
ly for new information from the Principal, teachers and 
office! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                      


